
From: Kayla Volker
To: Elle Donnelley
Subject: RE: Hera Gold Mine Mod 4 - Exhibition
Date: Monday, 23 May 2016 10:58:19 AM

Hi Elle
 
As discussed, Council raises no objection to this modification as proposed provided that the
condition regarding the contributions to road maintenance is obviously retained (previously
condition 15, I believe, to the previous approval).
 
Kind regards
 
Kayla Volker
Senior Development and Environment Officer
 

 
Bogan Shire Council
81 Cobar Street
PO Box 221
Nyngan NSW 2825
 
P: (02) 6835 9000
F: (02) 6835 9011
 
E: kayla.volker@bogan.nsw.gov.au
W: www.bogan.nsw.gov.au
 

From: Elle.Donnelley@planning.nsw.gov.au [mailto:Elle.Donnelley@planning.nsw.gov.au] 
Sent: Monday, 23 May 2016 10:51 AM
To: Kayla Volker
Subject: [LIKELY_SPAM]FW: Hera Gold Mine Mod 4 - Exhibition
 
Hi Kayla
As discussed over phone, please see the below request and confirm Council’s postion.
Thank you
Elle
Elle Donnelley
Planner | Resource Assessments | Planning Services 
Department of Planning & Environment GPO Box 39 Sydney NSW 2001 
T 02 9228 6340  E elle.donnelley@planning.nsw.gov.au
 

mailto:kayla.volker@bogan.nsw.gov.au
mailto:elle.donnelley@planning.nsw.gov.au
mailto:kayla.volker@bogan.nsw.gov.au
http://www.bogan.nsw.gov.au/
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From: Elle Donnelley 
Sent: Tuesday, 26 April 2016 11:19 AM
To: 'mail@cobar.nsw.gov.au'; 'admin@bogan.nsw.gov.au'
Cc: Phillipa Duncan
Subject: Hera Gold Mine Mod 4 - Exhibition
 

Hera Gold Mine Mod 4 (10_0191 MOD 4)
Exhibition

Good morning
 
Hera Resources Pty Limited has submitted a modification application for the Hera Gold Mine
Project (10_0191 MOD 4), located within Cobar local government area.
 
The proposal includes:

A minor extension to the existing underground mine and northern project boundary to
access an additional 62,000 tonnes of gold-zinc-lead ore; and
Establishing a new northern fresh air intake rise and access decline in support of the
proposed extension.

 
There would be no change to the rate of processing, life of mine, waste disposal, existing surface
infrastructure or product transport.
 
The modification application and Environmental Assessment (EA) will be on public exhibition
from Wednesday 27 April 2016 until Wednesday 11 May 2016.
 
I have arranged for the proponent to deliver a hard copy of the EA to you directly. This
document may also be viewed on the Department’s website at the commencement of the
exhibition period (http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/page/on-exhibition/).
 
I would appreciate it if you could make a copy of the EA available for inspection at your office
during the exhibition period and I invite your agency to comment on the proposal, including
advice on recommended conditions of approval, by 11 May 2016.
 
Kind regards
 
Elle
 
Elle Donnelley
Planner | Resource Assessments | Planning Services 
Department of Planning & Environment GPO Box 39 Sydney NSW 2001 
T 02 9228 6340  E elle.donnelley@planning.nsw.gov.au
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